
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

What a great start to this Term! The staff and students at Goolma PS have been very busy in 
the last few weeks celebrating Mother’s Day, attending Zone Cross Country, participating in 
National Simultaneous Storytime, and completing Check-in assessments.  

We held a Mother’s Day Celebration where students were given the opportunity to pamper 
those who are special to them. Mums, grandmas, sisters, and even dads came along for the 
day and enjoyed their time getting a spa treatment and having afternoon tea with their 
child/children.  

Zone Cross Country was held in Rylstone with Harry representing our school. Harry did so well 
on the day and is now off to Western Cross Country in Orange. Well done Harry!! 

National Simultaneous Storytime was held on Wednesday 24th May at 11am. The students 
joined an online reading of the book The Speedy Sloth at the same time as over 2 million other 
children around Australia. The students really enjoyed the story and had fun drawing a sloth 
along with the illustrator of the book, Heath McKenzie.  

Our Year 4 students sat their final Check-In assessment this week. We look forward to seeing 
their results.  

I also received my Teachers Accreditation which was presented my Mrs Helen Gray our APC&I.  

We look forward to what the rest of the Term will bring.  

Miss Bess Sanders 
Relieving Teaching Principal 
 



 Dates to Remember 

31.5.23: Mr Stink 

1.6.23: Library Van  

13.6.23: Bunnings Visit 

21.6.23: Small Schools Athletics Carnival  

30.6.23: Last Day for Term 2 

17.7.23: Staff Development Day 

18.7.23: Students return to school Term 3 

 

      

 

Mother’s Day Pampering 


